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IT'S NOT TOO LATE TO ENROLL IN COLLEGE THIS SPRING—
CLASSES BEGIN JANUARY 14™ AT SSC

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL— General Registration for the Spring 2019 Semester at South Suburban College
(SSC) is currently in progress. Spring classes begin Monday, January 14, at the college’s Main Campus
and Oak Forest Center. The Spring 2019 Schedule is available online from www.ssc.edu. The college is
closed for Holiday Break from December 20, 2018, through January 1, 2019. Regular business hours will
resume on Wednesday, January 2, 2019.

The deadline to submit an application for Financial Aid for the Spring Semester is January 4, 2019.
Current and prospective students are encouraged to complete their Free Application for Federal Student
Aid (FAFSA) at www.fafsa.gov using institution code 001769, or from the new myStudentAid app. that is
available from both the Apple App. Store (iOS) and Google Play (Android). Students who wish to use
financial aid as payment for spring classes must have an official high school or GED transcript on

file. Official transcripts must have a school seal and graduation date on them. Transcripts can be hand-
delivered to the Admissions Office or mailed to: Office of Admissions (15800 South State Street, South
Holland, IL 60473). If a transcript is hand-delivered it must be in the original sealed, unopened
envelope.

New students must apply online at www.ssc.edu to begin the enrollment process. Once completed, new
students will receive an SSC email account via email which will allow access to the interactive online
schedule and class registration.

Contact the Office of Admissions at (708) 210-5718 for enrollment information. Para Informacién En
Espafiol Llame: (708) 210-5740. SSC’s Main Campus is located at 15800 South State Street, South

Holland, lllinois. The Oak Forest Center is located at 16333 South Kilbourn Avenue, Oak Forest, Illinois.
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